ADDENDUM NO. 3

BWS 18-IT35
PROVIDE INTERACTIVE VOICE RESPONSE (IVR)
PAY-BY-PHONE SERVICES
FOR THE
BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY
CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU

August 23, 2018

NOTICE TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS:

The subject solicitation is hereby cancelled. Due to defective specifications, a
determination has been made that the Board of Water Supply will be reassessing the
specifications and the bid will be re-solicited at a later time.

—Agnm

- ERNEST Y. W. LAU, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineerm
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